
December 4, 2017 

Members of City Council 
SPC on Planning and Urban Development 

Patrick McMahon 

Leader, Design Services 

Urban Strategy  

Re.  Marda Loop Streetscape Master Plan Update 

The Marda Loop BIA looks forward to the upcoming work on the streetscape master plan. This 
has been long anticipated, first as unfinished business from the Marda Loop ARP, and later as 
part of the Main Streets process.    

Planning and implementation of streetscape improvements is very much needed in Marda Loop, 
given the growth and transformation of the BIA area.   

To date, representatives of the Marda Loop BIA have connected with City staff on a number of 
occasions to discuss the streetscape master plan. Patrick McMahon has toured the area with 
most of our board, and City staff also attended our Annual General Meeting to introduce the 
streetscape / Main Streets process to a wider group. 

We look forward to working with our business members, with our neighbours in the Marda Loop 
CA and Richmond/Knob Hill CA, and with the City and its team to deliver a great project ready 
for implementation. 

Sincerely, 

Bob van Wegen 
Executive Director 

Item 7.1


